
 

April 11, 2022 

 

Hello MCOA members,  

As we are now well into our spring seasons of Girls Lacrosse, Baseball, and Softball, it is a great time to 

remind everyone of the importance of your personal participation in the success of our organization.  

One great way to get involved is to review our existing by-laws and submit any changes that you believe 

can make our organization better. The MCOA is well known for the quality of our constitution but over 

the years, we have always made changes and improvements to better serve our members.  

We will be having our general membership meeting in the late June time frame. I recommend 

submitting any proposed changes to secretary – Norm Chiger – by May 1, 2022. Norm can be reached 

via email at secretary@mcoa.org.  

The General Officers and sports commissioners are here to serve you and ask that you please help us as 

we strive to make the MCOA the best officials sports association in the state of Florida.  

Thanks for all that you,  

Steve Muzzy 

 

President MCOA  

321-474.0557 

President@mcoa.org 

 

MCOA Constitution Excerpt on Changes Below: 

Article XIII - Changes All changes or revisions to this constitution shall be submitted in writing, by a 

member in good standing, to the secretary of the association at least 30 days prior to the next general 

membership meeting. All proposed changes or revisions shall be posted on the WEB along with 

notification of the general meeting. Only proposed changes or revisions sent to the members with 

notification of a general meeting, and only the proposed changes or revisions as written, shall be placed 

on the agenda for consideration. A majority vote of those members present shall determine passage. 

Minor changes to the constitution to correct spelling and grammatical errors or to make clarifications 

are allowed to be made by majority vote of the Executive Council. 
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